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DEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM 
MAD-MR: 21-07  
DATE: JULY 20, 2021 

 
TO:  MEDICAL ASSISTANCE DIVISION 

FROM:  NICOLE COMEAUX, J.D., M.P.H., MEDICAL ASSISTANCE DIVISION DIRECTOR  

THROUGH: SHARILYN ROANHORSE-AGUILAR, BUREAU CHIEF, EXEMPT SERVICES AND  

  PROGRAMS BUREAU, MEDICAL ASSISTANCE DIVISION   

SUBJECT: REVISION TO OUT OF STATE PROFESSIONAL OR ANCILLARY SERVICES  

  APPROVAL LETTER (MAD 731) 

GENERAL INFORMATION: 
The Medical Assistance Division has updated the Out of State Professional or Ancillary Services Approval 
letter (MAD 731) with the updated phone and fax number for non-emergency transportation, lodging, and 
meals.   

 
FILING INSTRUCTIONS:  
Please make the following replacements and additions in the Medical Assistance Forms Manual. 
 
Remove: MAD 731 Dated 10/15/2020 
Replace: MAD 731 Dated 6/15/2021 
 
Please address any questions concerning this material to La Risa Rodges at LaRisa.Rodges@state.nm.us or at 
505-795-3713. 
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